
 
 

MITHILA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
R.B. NAGAR, BHADRESHWAR 

 

 
e-Notice 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians & Stakeholders, 
 
It is to inform you that ALL students of Classes 1 to 9 & 11 have been 
promoted to the next class as per CBSE advisory issued in the Press 
Release dated 01.04.2020. 
 
Final evaluation of your ward is based on Half Yearly Exam, Periodic 
tests and Project work conducted so far in the session 2019-2020. 
 
 
Stay Indoors! Stay Safe! 
 

 

Principal 


